
Annual Dinner & Business Meeting
The FGE Annual meeting will be held on Satur-
day, June 5th from 4:00-7:00 pm in Jean Shul-
er’s driveway - 1804 Old Tower Road.

The festivities and entertainment will begin at 4 
pm, complimentary dinner at 5 pm, and a short 
business meeting at 6 pm, followed by a guest 
speaker.

FGE will provide Lasagna, french bread, bever-
ages (wine, soda, water), ice, plates, plastic ware, 
and napkins. Homeowners are encouraged to 
bring an appetizer, a salad, or a dessert to share 
with neighbors.

Music will be provided by Tim Barry and Kevin 
Gunn of The Lads of Forest Glades.

Redwood Tree Problems
The easterly redwood tree on the island at the 
corner of Old Tower Rd and McGlinchey Rd is 
showing severe signs of dying (brown needles) 
but our tree horticulturalist says that heavy water-
ing may bring it back to life. The sprinkler dura-
tion has been increased and new green growth is 
coming out so the tree should recover. 

Another tree on the island south of 1804 Old 
Tower Rd has “crown rot” (generally a fatal plant 
disease) but no action appears to be necessary at 
this time.

Would You Like to be on the  
FGE Board of Directors?

Candidates are being considered for election to 
the FGE Board of Directors. It’s fun, it’s educa-
tional, it’s a little bit of work, and you get to meet 
a lot of nice people who are your neighbors. Call 
one of the current board members (listed on the 
left) or simply come to the next Board Meeting. 
No obligation.

Fox Sighting

Grey Fox

It appears that a Grey Fox has been sighted sev-
eral times in our neighborhood and could be eas-
ily mistaken for a Coyote. The Livermore Animal 
Control says that Grey Foxes are not aggressive 
toward humans. Coyotes are also not aggressive 
toward humans but they recommend in either 
case that residents keep their cats and other small 
animals indoors in the evening. In particular, 
do NOT leave animal food out where the fox or 
coyote could feed. Both wild animals are known 
to become agressive when protecting food.

Garden Work Party
Garden Work Parties are planned 
for the second Saturday of each 
month at 8:30 a.m. and volunteers 
should meet near the tennis court. 

The next work parties are scheduled as follows: 
Apr 10, May 8, Jun 12, & July 10.FG

E 
B

oa
rd

 M
em

be
rs

 - 
ca

ll 
or

 e
-m

ai
l u

s i
f y

ou
 h

av
e 

qu
es

tio
ns

: T
im

 B
ar

ry
-P

re
si

de
nt

, 4
56

-9
59

5,
 c

ug
m

a@
pa

cb
el

l.n
et

; A
nt

ho
ny

 A
lta

do
nn

a-
V

ic
e 

Pr
es

id
en

t, 
37

3-
38

44
, a

al
ta

do
nn

a@
sb

cg
lo

ba
l.n

et
; J

im
 M

ac
ka

ni
c-

Se
cr

et
ar

y,
 

37
3-

10
41

, j
im

.m
ac

ka
ni

c@
hp

.c
om

; J
am

es
 W

an
g-

Tr
ea

su
re

r, 
44

9-
53

43
, j

cf
w

an
g@

co
m

ca
st

.n
et

; I
rv

in
g 

St
ow

er
s-

N
ew

sl
et

te
r/W

eb
 P

ag
e,

 3
71

-0
85

4,
 ir

vi
ng

.st
ow

er
s@

m
ac

.c
om

; K
ev

in
 G

un
n,

 4
43

-2
21

2,
 k

ng
rh

in
o@

ya
ho

o.
co

m
;  

   
   

 
Je

an
 S

hu
le

r, 
44

9-
13

12
, v

.sh
ul

er
@

co
m

ca
st

.n
et

; L
eo

na
rd

 A
le

xa
nd

er
, 2

92
-0

74
6,

 m
ca

30
1@

ao
l.c

om
; A

D
D

R
ES

S:
 F

G
E,

 P
O

 B
ox

 2
41

6,
 L

iv
er

m
or

e,
 C

A
 9

45
51

-2
41

6

Forest Glade Estates 
Newsletter April 2010 - www.forestgladeestates.org



Meet Our New Homeowners 
Peter & Kristy Haugen

Peter & Kristy Haugen
Peter & Kristy are our newest neighbors at 982 
Mendenhall Dr. They are both engineers - one at 
LLNL and other at Fabco Automotive Inc. They are 
also fun folks to meet. Please say hello when you see 
them walking around FGE.

Next FGE Board Meeting
Next board meeting will be held 
Thursday April 15th, 7 pm, at 
Anthony & Merri Altadonna’s 
home 1724 Old Tower Road.

Bocce Ball games will begin at 6 pm. All FGE neigh-
bors are encouraged to attend any board meeting.

eMail Addresses Needed
FGE would like to assemble a list of 
e-mail addresses for our residents 
which would allow this newsletter and 
other information to be distributed 

electronically to save printing costs. Please send a 
short e-mail to irving.stowers@mac.com. 

We now have 46 addresses for our 69 residents - 
please help us to collect the remaining addresses.

We need email addresses for the following residents:
Ronald & Lillian Archuleta

Douglas & Geradine Brothers
Thomas & Maki Butler

Gee & Rosemarie Chaco
Lawrence & Kathleen Chase

Peter & Marti Connell
Theresa Duewer

John & Evelyn Fletcher
Adriano & Noemi Fortes
Brian & Deborah Guidry
Curtis & Marsha Hayes

Linda Helbacka
Ida Nielsen & Curtis Janssen

Scott Johnson
Jim & Peggy McQuaid

Judy Reed
Burke & Martha Ritchie

Suzanne Indrehus & Carmen Sarracco
George & Dawn Schubert

Theodore & Sherry Sneddon
Hoyt & Susan Walker
William & Gay Wiser


